




LEGAL STATEMENT BY JCruz & Associates 
   

Press Statement re: Graduation Venue Issue  

  

Recently, Clint ISD became aware of a propose change to 
the venue of the upcoming 2019-2020 graduation 
ceremony. Chapter 11 of the Texas Education is clear 
that the Clint ISD Superintendent, not the Board, 
maintains administrative responsibility for District 
facilities and the day-to-day operations of the District, 
which would include the District’s graduation ceremony. 
Thus, the Clint ISD Board will leave all matters pertaining 
to graduation ceremonies to the discretion of the 
Superintendent.  
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